
 

 

 
 
Date:    September 19, 2022 
   
To:    PA Auxiliary Brothers & Sisters 
 

 
Larry S. John, husband of District 25 President Marcy John 
has gone to his heavenly home.  Larry was a Life Member of  
the VFW Auxiliary. 
 
Visitation will be at the Huntsman Funeral Home, 2345 Mill 
Street, Aliquippa, PA 15001 on Monday, September 19 from 
2:00 to 4:00 P.M. and 6:00 to 8:00 P.M. The Funeral will begin 
At 11:00 A.M. on Tuesday, September 20th at the same 
location. 
 
Memorial contributions may be made to: Beaver County 
Humane Society, 3394 Brodhead Road, Aliquippa, PA 15001. 
 
Condolences can be sent to:     Mrs. Marcy John 
                                                    1905 Crestmont Drive 
                                                    Aliquippa, PA 15001 
 
Please keep Marcy and her family in your thoughts and 
prayers.  


